
 

WINTERING LIVESTOCK EFFECTIVELY WHILE THINKING AHEAD TO SUMMER GRAZING! 
PAGLC Workshop in conjunction with the Southwest Project Grass quarterly meeting 

 
When: Thursday, November 14th 

Where: Westmoreland County Ag Center 

214 Donohoe Road, Greensburg, PA 15601 

Who: Anyone interested in livestock grazing is welcome to attend.  Registration is FREE! 

 
9:00 AM             Grazing Stockpiled Winter Forages While Planning for Summer Grazing 

Leanna Duppstadt, Penn State Extension Field and Forage Crop Team 
 
10:00 AM Heavy-Use Areas: from the farmer’s and the engineer’s perspective 

JB Harrold, JBH Farm 
Jennifer Harrold, USDA-NRCS engineer 

 
11:00 AM Bale Grazing: what is it, what are the advantages, and how can I implement it? 

Aaron Miller, Miller Livestock Company, Kinsman, OH 
Brian Campbell, USDA-NRCS State Grazing Specialist 

 
12:00 PM Lunch at the Westmoreland County Ag Center 
  Continue discussion about bale grazing 
  Visit with other participants 

 
1:00 PM Southwest Project Grass Meeting 

 
2:00 PM Adjourn 

 

 

To register online, visit: https://forms.gle/hvZhXRkrxaTtAmec7 

To register via phone, contact Dave Hartman 570-204-1701 

 

 

https://forms.gle/hvZhXRkrxaTtAmec7

